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Friday 12th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 

“Dress to Express” day – Thursday 18th January  
 
On Thursday 18th January we will be having a “Dress to Express” day in school. on this day, we are 
encouraging the children to use their clothes and hairstyles to express themselves and their personality! 
The children can come in to school wearing non-uniform – there is no pressure to get anything special 
to wear, just whatever the children feel comfortable in or something that tells us a little bit about their 
personality.  
 
For the Key Stage One and Two children we will have an extra playtime in the afternoon where staff will 
be doing glitter and face paint designs for those that wish to have them. We are asking for donations of 
£1 on the day and plan to get some more sports equipment for the children to use at lunchtimes.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On this day there will also be a special themed lunch for the children to choose from – this is open to 
anybody, even children who do not typically have a school meal. All parents should have a School Grid 
account which can be used to order for your children – please speak to the office if you need any help 
with this. A copy of the menu is attached. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Joanne Lennon 
Headteacher 
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